
 
Senator Jason Crowell – 27th Senatorial District  

Sen. Crowell and Rep. Cooper Welcome 
Alma Schrader Elementary Students to the Capitol 

 
JEFFERSON CITY— Sen. Jason Crowell, R-Cape Girardeau and Rep. Nathan Cooper, R-Cape 

Girardeau, today welcomed 85 fourth-graders from Alma Schrader Elementary School in Cape 

Girardeau.  

“I had a great time showing the students their state government in action,” Crowell said. “It’s a long 

trip up here and we always try to make it worth the visit by showing them as much of the capitol as 

possible.” 

The students viewed House and Senate debate, visited with Senator Crowell, toured the capitol and 

also had the opportunity to visit the Supreme Court Building.  

 

 

This picture is attached as a separate file for those 
receiving this news via email.  

Those receiving this news via fax can call (573) 751-2459 
for an electronic copy of the picture. 


